JOHN THURSTON

ARKANSAS SECRETARY OF STATE

October 27, 2023

Libertarian Party of Arkansas
Attn: Dr. Michael Pakko
P.O. Box 46730

Little Rock, AR 72214

RE: New Political Party Petition ~ Libertarian Party of Arkansas

Dear Dr. Pakko,

In accordance with Arkansas Code § 7-7-205, the Office of the Secretary of State hereby notifies you that the new
political party petition submitted to our office on October 11", 2023, is sufficient. After checking cach submitted
signature, 10,932 were determined to be valid.

Arkansas law requires the officers of any newly organized political party to submit under oath an affidavit that
complies with Arkansas Code § 7-3-108(b). Please submit the original signed and notarized affidavit to the
following address:

Arkansas Secretary of State
Attn: Leslie Bellamy
Director of Elections
500 Woodlane St., Room 026
Little Rock, AR 72201 Z
o«
Once our office has received the affidavits required by law, we will be able to send you a Declaration of New
Political Party. Should you have any questions, you may contact the Elections Division at (501)-682-5070,

Sincerely,

i

John Thurston
Secretary of State
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